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To Todd, Michael, and the deciders: . 
The difference between structured and surface parking is obvious and structured parking should not be allowed 
as part of the plaza complex. 
Also, again obviously, there is no need for more student housing, especially as part of the plaza. More senior 
housing should be considered. 
I haven't forgotten the many discussions we had many years ago in order to formulate a long-range plan for the 
town that would include a much improved and aesthetically pleasing plaza. The existing plan falls far short of a 
consensus vision and is therefore very disappointing. Surely the powers that be in our town can do better. 
Neal Ferris 
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